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1st November 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Pantomime Trip – Wizard of Oz, Tuesday 19th December 2023 
 
We are looking forward to once again, taking the whole school to the Pantomime at the Cresset Theatre, 
Bretton on Tuesday 19th December at 10.00am.  This year the pantomime is ‘Wizard of Oz. 
 
We have secured tickets at £8.50 per child, including an ice cream in the interval (dairy free alternative for 
children with allergies). 
 
FOSH have generously offered to subsidise the event by £4.00 per ticket. Therefore, we would be grateful 
if you would kindly agree to contribute £4.50 for your child to attend this event. 
 
Children will need to wear full school uniform and a warm coat as we will be walking across to the Bretton 
Centre. 
 
Please give your consent and make payment via Wisepay – Trips and Visit tab by Friday 1st December 
2023. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr T. Claxton 
Headteacher 

 
 

 
 
 
 


